Protecting Vulnerable Vermonters During COVID 19

This is Governor Phil Scott. Vermonters are strong, resilient and caring. We are also
facing extraordinary challenges because of COVID109.

We have a collective responsibility to protect the vulnerable among us, especially

during this unprecedented time. Child abuse, elder abuse and family violence doesn’t
just happen to other people.

It happens to people we know. It can happen to our family members, friends, students,
neighbors and community members. It can happen to anyone.

We must all do our part to support families and ensure safety for all Vermonters.

If you know someone who may need help, reach out. Ask how they’re doing. Offer to
help if you can.

If you’re concerned about someone’s safety, call the appropriate hotline to make a
report.

Find out more at safefamilies.vermont.gov. That’s SAFEFAMILIES.VERMONT.GOV
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